September 12, 2019

Chair Wayne Emmerson
Regional Municipality of York
380 Bayview Parkway
Newmarket, ON L3Y 4wW3

Dear Mr. Emmerson,

The Municipal Law Enforcement Officers’ Association is a non-profit professional association
representing Municipal Law Enforcement Officers throughout the Province of Ontario. It was
established in 1979, and incorporated in 1985 as a non-profit organization. Currently, the Association
represents over 2,400 Municipal Law Enforcement Officers from small rural communities to the large
urban centers.

On July 21%, 1997 Bill Pr83 received Royal Assent giving the MLEQA the authority to grant
Certification to its members and prescribe the requirements for certification. All recipients of this
designation have successfully met the education, job responsibility and membership requirements
as determined by the Association.

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Municipal Law Enforcement Officers’ Association of
Ontario (MLEOA), 1 am pleased to advise you of the achievement of the Municipal Law Enforcement
Officer Certified [MLEO (C)] designation by a member of your municipality’s staff,

William Blair, MLEO(C)
Sewer Use By-law Enforcement Officer

May we ask if you would arrange to have this achievement recognized at a council meeting, or at
another appropriate function.

Respectively,

-

Doug Godfre ,, MLEO(C)
Certification & Awards
Committee Chair



